Blake Kelly

From: Rehak Suma - DNR, David <david.rehaksuma@state.co.us>
Sent: Monday, May 1, 2023 9:09 AM

To: Blake Kelly

Cc: Kris Middledorf - DNR; Molly West - DNR

Subject: Re: Replat comment request - PL20230035

Mr. Kelly,

Colorado Parks and Wildlife (CPW) received your request for comment on the proposed replat of 24660 Creek Ranch
Road Steamboat Springs, Colorado 80467. CPW appreciates the opportunity to comment on the project. CPW does not
anticipate adverse impacts to wildlife in the area, due to the replat.

Please don't hesitate to reach out regarding any further questions, or comments

David J. Rehak Suma
District Wildlife Manager - Steamboat Springs, South
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